
To the editor: 

Thank you for your close review of “An assessment of ocean alkalinity enhancement using 
aqueous hydroxides: kinetics, efficiency, and precipitation thresholds.” We have made minor 
requested edits including adding subscripts to CO2 and italicizing pCO2 in the introduction. We 
added a space at line 398, and replaced ‘decomposition of biology…bleaching step’ with 
‘decomposition of organic material’ in lines 416 and 472. 
 
On behalf of all the co-authors, 
Sincerely,  
Dr. Mallory Ringham 
Adjunct, Stony Brook University 
Lead Oceanographer, Ebb Carbon, Inc. 


